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April 16, 2025 
 

REACH Statement 
 

 
 
 

Under the definition of the REACH regulations EC1907/2006, Optoplex Corporation 
is a producer of “articles”. REACH requires article suppliers to inform recipients if an 
article contains a Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) in excess of 0.1% by 

 

weight. According to the latest update, the total number of SVHCs on the 
Candidate List has been increased to 247 substances.  

 
The list can be found at:  

 
http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

 
 

Based on the material content certifications provided by Optoplex’s suppliers, none of 
these substances are present in the materials we use in our products, including packing 
and shipping materials. Therefore, Optoplex’s products  do not contain any of these 
SVHC in excess of 0.1% by weight. 

 

Optoplex Corporation will continue to comply with REACH requirements and notify 
customers of any change in article content. 

 

Should you have any question, please contact Optoplex’s QA department at 
QA@optoplex.com. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kevin Zhu  
Quality Manager 
Optoplex Corporation 
Fremont, California 
USA 

 
 
 
 
 

Form Q071 Rev1.0 Optoplex Corporation Page 1 of 1 

mailto:info@optoplex.com
http://www.optoplex.com/
http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table
mailto:QA@optoplex.com

